West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
February 7, 2022
Members Present: Susan Neyman, Clay Hungate, Darrin Byrum, Anthony Foster, Caroline Rochelle
Members Absent: Jordan Smith, John Karnes
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director
Meeting called to session:  12:07 pm 
Public Forum: N/A
December Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the December minutes.
Financials – December 2021 & January 2022: The committee reviewed and approved the financials. 
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled the next committee meeting for April 4th at noon at the Community Center.
New Business: 

2021 Baseball\Softball: The Committee discussed the upcoming season. The director gave updates on sign-ups and field conditions. 
Independence Day Celebration: The committee decided to hold the event on Friday July 1st. The event will be a full event with food being served and pre-Covid activities being scheduled again. Adjustments to the event could be made to accommodate any Covid concerns. The Committee agreed to use Hog Wild Pyro again this year for the fireworks display. The Director will contact Frances Harderson and Greenland Station Bluegrass about once again providing our music entertainment. Darrin will work on food and ice cream donations. Susan suggested ordering\purchasing items needed early due to possible supply chain issues.    
Tree City Board 2021: The Committee selected John, Clay, and Anthony to serve on the Tree City Board for 2022. Tree City will require a tree planting and Arbor Day celebration this year.
Mildred Earp Memorial: The Committee selected a design for the memorial plague. The Director will contact the McKnight family for final approval before ordering the plaque.  
Other Business: 
Outdoor Stage: The committee discussed the outdoor stage to be built at Carter Park. Susan will help in research for the stage and possible grant funding. Clay suggested seeking a sponsor to help fund construction of the stage. Caroline will work on a possible sponsor. The Committee plans to have the stage constructed in 2022, with hopes of completion before the 4th of July event. If the stage was not completed by the 4th event, Susan suggested hosting a groundbreaking ceremony at the Independence Day Celebration to introduce the project to the community.
The Director informed the Committee the Waterson family will be operating the concession at Carter Park again for the 2022 ball season. 

Adjourn: 1:02 pm

Written by:

___________________________                                 ____________________
Chad Harrison-Director                                              Date

Approved by:
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